
27 August 2018

Hello friend!

I am writing with some bittersweet, but very exciting news to share.

When I first joined the New Harvest team in the spring of 2014, I knew I was 
getting to be a part of something special. But just how formative and pivotal of 
an experience it would be exceeded even my wildest hopes. The past four and a 
half years have been an incredibly rewarding professional experience for me: 
together we have grown our little DIY operation into an eminent powerhouse 
making cellular agriculture a reality on the global stage.

I have enjoyed this work immensely, but the time has come for me to leave the 
nest.

The New Harvest chapter of my career will come to a close on August 31st, but I 
will remain an active member of the cellular agriculture community and a friend 
to Isha, Kate, and each of our Research Fellows going forward.

Thank you all for the many learnings, laughs, and lifelong memories - and on to 
the next!

All the best,

Erin Kim

Donate Now!

New Harvest is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) organization.
EIN/tax ID number: 20-1425438 

All donations are fully tax deductible.

https://www.new-harvest.org/
https://new-harvest.org/donate/



